Olivehurst Public Utility District

Agenda Item Staff Report

Meeting Date: August 15, 2019

Item description/summary:

Update on the annexation of the industrial, sports and entertainment zones. The map for areas to
be annexed is complete. The CEQA process is nearly complete. The focused study on wastewater
collections route and detailed cost is underway. The Yuba County Water Agency Board approved my
request for $50,000 to conduct a focused potable water study for the area that will provide the most
suitable location for a water treatment plant and distribution system and a detailed cost analysis for
the project including a tie-in at McGowan and Olive to our existing Northern water system. Pending
Board approval we will send out a request for proposal (RFP) after this meeting for the focused water
study. We will have the LAFCO application for annexation submitted soon.

Fiscal Analysis:

N/A

Employee Feedback

None

Sample Motion:

Information only, no motion required.

Prepared by:

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager




